
Fourth Quarter – 2022 

** KCHE Radio aired numerous news stories about the improvements made by both the Cherokee 
Community School District and the Galva-Holstein Lower and Upper Elementary Schools at the state 
level, in regards to the Iowa department of education school performance profiles.  

** KCHE Radio aired numerous news stories about Halloween safety.  Cherokee County Sheriff Derek 
Scott sent out separate safety tips to the children, parents and to the area drivers.   

** KCHE Radio aired numerous news stories about the blizzard-like conditions and massive blowing 
snow throughout the area due to the 40+ mile per hour winds.  Cherokee County Sheriff Derek Scott 
joined our newscast to remind our listeners about numerous winter driving safety tips.

** KCHE Radio aired numerous news stories about a grant writing workshop at the Iowa State University 
Extension and Outreach Office in Cherokee on December 7th.  The workshop focused on many 
different types of grant opportunities that folks could learn about and capitalize on, in an effort to open 
a new business or expand an existing business.  Workshops such as this in the listening area do a nice 
job of promoting economic development. 


